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Presentation of 2nd place in FIAP World Cup  

This weekend Brian Hopper represented the club in Paris to collect our Runners Up Award in the FIAP World 
Cup.    The Club were announced 2

nd
 place in the competition in December but the awards ceremony took 

place this week.  FIAP (International Federation of Photographic Art) organises the Clubs' World Cup which DPS 
won last year. 

 

 
Brian, Mr. Jacky Martin (Vice President - FIAP) and 

Mr. Emile Wanderscheid (President - FIAP) 

 
Representing the club in this competition were Arthur Carron, Tony McDonnell, David Martin, Gabriel 
O’Shaughnessy, Ciaran deBhal, Brian Hopper & Michelle McNally. 

 

 
 Brian, Damien Mann (President - Peugeot-Citroen Mulhouse) 

and Jean-Yves Louedec (Peugeot-CitroenMulhouse/Riedisheim) 

 
In a great individual result as part of the 6th FIAP Club World Championship competition, Brian Hopper 
received a Bronze medal for his image ‘Sweet Dreams’ . 
Many Thanks to Brian for taking the time to attend the awards ceremony and congratulations to all who took 
part in selecting and representing the club in the 2011 FIAP world cup. 
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